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To whom it may concern. I'm writing in support of a local business called the jolly trolley. |
own a retail store in the same town that the Jolley Trolley operates. | think the service they are
providing is excellent for the tourism industry here on the island.

The Jolley Trolley along with the local transit company and taxis are taking the burden of
finding a parking place and keeping traffic down to a minimum. | believe by not granting a
forbearance to jolly trolley the traffic congestion will increase and we will get less walk on
traffic to the ferry and more vehicles.

I also know (as a business owner) competition is healthy. Please grant the Jolley Trolley the
forbearance they request. We get 90k plus visitors in a 90 day period and need all the
transportation services possible.

Thank you for your time
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